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5th March 2021 

 

Dear parents and pupils 

 

As P1-3 pupils return to school on Monday, it gives us some hope that things are going in the right 

direction and we will all soon be back in school together.  

 

Over the next few weeks we will continue to support P4-7 pupils through work assigned and 

submitted through Google Classroom, learning packs and live lessons. 

 

We hope pupils are enjoying their Jumping Clay modelling and we are loving seeing all their work 

being sent through. I would encourage pupils to continue practising their music through the 

teaching videos that Master McCabe has recorded for us and it would be great if they could send 

through some photos and videos of this also. 

 

We will continue to offer Supervised Learning for vulnerable children and children of key workers 

who have no other child care options available to them. Please email emurray339@c2kni.net if you 

have any queries in relation to this or anything else. 

 

I have issued a parent survey on the school website in relation to remote learning and I would be 

extremely grateful if you could compete this over the next few days. The password to access the 

survey is school123abc. 

 

Please remember that we have offered to loan devices to any families that may need them to 

access online learning. We totally appreciate the pressure on families and our young people and are 

here to help if you need us. 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Murray 
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